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Dear Friends, 
 
Our country has been shaken by Covid 19 and then by the protest and rioting around the 
nation. I am glad that the Word of God says, “Therefore let us be grateful for receiving a 
kingdom that cannot be shaken, and thus let us offer to God acceptable worship, with 
reverence and awe, for our God is a consuming fire.” Hebrews 12: 28-29 
 
Law enforcement officers are under greater attack than I have ever seen. As people 
around the country attack and demonize the police there is a spirit of lawlessness and 
rebellion that is shocking to see. The vast majority of law enforcement officers are doing 
what is right and obeying the laws as well as risking their lives to protect others. There are 
always a few who break the law and are corrupt. We have laws to punish those who do 
wrong. However, we must support those officers who are doing their job well. I call police 
work one of the most difficult jobs in the world.  
 
Maybe our ministry to law enforcement in this country is more important now than ever. As 
we begin having our lunch outreaches to police again in July, pray that we will see many 
come to know Christ as Savior and Lord. Pray that we can encourage these officers and 
their families during these difficult times. One police officer who I am discipling said he has 
never seen so much hatred toward him personally in his career. These officers need and 
deserve our encouragement and support.  
 
In the midst of everything that is happening there are great opportunities to share the 
gospel. Good can come from all of this and we can participate with Jesus as He builds His 
church and advances His kingdom. As I share the gospel with people on a regular basis I 
see more openness and interest in knowing about Jesus. Marlene and I started a 
neighborhood Bible study in our home which is growing. People need the Lord.  
 
Thank you for partnering with us in this important ministry. There is a great mission field 
right here in America. I believe God will bring many people to Himself in his country in the 
months and years to come. We serve an awesome God.  
 
May the Lord bless you, encourage you and may your faith be strengthened.  
 
 
         Sincerely, 

 
         Randy Green 
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